February 7, 2022

Amy Yeldell

Environmental Protection Specialist

Minerals Program Grand Junction Field Oftice

RE: Piceance Pit, Permit No. M-2001-077, SO-3

Dear Ms. Yeldell,

Please consider this communication to formally withdraw Flintstone, LLC intentions for an SO
application; IHC Scott will be moving forward with an SO application.

Sincerely, Don Almond (Member)

Flintstone, LLC

| 1691 Snow Eagle Court
Loma, CO 81524
970-261-6986



